Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/7/2022 8:56:06 PM

First name: Rachel and Jack

Last name: Potter Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Supervisor Steele and Planning Staff:

We are strongly opposed to the proposed Holland Lake Lodge expansion. At the minimum, an EA should be completed. Preferably an EIS, given the large impact. Even considering a categorical exclusion is just insulting to the years of work and great strides our country has come in protecting our planet.

The Forest already provides untold benefit to visitors and nearby communities. Expanding infrastructure like this that will primarily be used by wealthy out-of-state customers is unacceptable.

Thank you, Rachel and Jack Potter